
Sahira Tamang was born with a cleft lip and palate in Ilam. She
faced concerns from her family as they were unaware of treatment
options. The program (DPRP) visited her family and informed them
about the available treatments. They encouraged Sahira’s parents
to attend a cleft lip and palate identification camp at Ilam Hospital.
At the camp, Sahira was diagnosed and referred to B&B Hospital in
Kathmandu for treatment. 

She was provided regular counseling and support throughout the
process. Sahira underwent successful cleft lip surgery in
Kathmandu, which also helped resolve her breastfeeding issues.
Her parents are deeply grateful for the support from the program
(DPRP). 
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